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Role Taken by Kathy Scheele 

Nursing Students attended meeting from UNMC 

No Wrong Door Gap Analysis – Karen Houseman 

 Medicaid is still studying various No Wrong Door systems 

o We are still in the very preliminary stages at this time. 

 Review of the Gaps Analysis 

o The document is available on the Long Term Care redesign page. 

o The Gap Analysis has a report card on where Nebraska stands within the No Wrong Door 

process (NWD). 

o The NWD is not to be just for participants on Medicaid 

o When discussing the graphic on page 8 of who might use the NWD, it was noted Native 

Americans was not listed and should be included. 

 During a discussion in the room it was stated there is discontent from the Disability Community 

with the Aging and Disability Resource Centers being housed in Area Agencies on Aging as not 

everyone with a disability is aged. 

o A graphic shared showing one model where the NWD is an umbrella over points of entries 

with the ADRC as one point of entry or door. 

o If we use this model, there will be many points of entry, both public and private, local 

community included. 

 By utilizing a technology platform with a NWD, it can help collect data which will help get 

resources to the citizens. Data fuels decisions and the allocation of resources. 

 Core functions of a NWD system 

o State governance and administrative functions 

o Public outreach and coordination with key referral sources 

o Person-centered counseling 

o Streamlined eligibility for public programs 

o Role of technology 

o Financing and sustainability. 

 We would like to create a NWD Work Plan Development Committee with 12 individuals who 

would represent potential doors.  

 

 

 



 

Mary McMichael – EVV Project 

 

 

 

 We want and value your comments.  Please use the link below to view the Draft Provider 

Requirements Document, and click on the Medicaid FA EVV mail box link to send us your 

comments.   

 http://dhhs.ne.gov/medicaid/Pages/FA-EVV.aspx 

Stakeholder questions, comments and discussions were addressed throughout the meeting.  All 

stakeholders were encouraged to subscribe to the LTC Redesign webpage for current information and 

dates of future meetings. 

http://dhhs.ne.gov/medicaid/Pages/FA-EVV.aspx

